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Institutions are required to report student Pell Grant payment information to the Department 

electronically.  Electronic reporting is conducted through the Common Origination and 

Disbursement (COD) system.  The COD system is used by institutions to request, report, and 

reconcile grant funds received from the Pell Grant program.

The Department uses the information collected in the COD system to aid in ensuring 

compliance with fiscal and administrative requirements under the HEA for the Pell Grant 

program and under 34 CFR 690 for the Pell Grant program regulations.

The minimum reporting requirement is one record for origination and disbursement data per 

student, per grant award, per award year.  Institutions may correct an accepted COD record as 

many times as they wish but are not required to submit changes unless the student’s award 

amount changes from the accepted origination amount originally established in COD.

For the 2023-2024 award year, the projected number of Federal Pell Grant recipients is 

estimated to be reduced by 2%.  Based on the 6,030,188 unduplicated student recipients for 

the Federal Pell Grant program for 2022-2023, the number of unduplicated Federal Pell Grant 

recipients for 2023-2024 is estimated to be 5,909,584 multiplied by .07 hours per recipient for 

all institutions to enter data in the COD system for a total of 413,671 burden hours.  

We estimate the burden costs to the institutions to be $48.05 per hour.  The average burden 

cost estimate for an institution is $3,808 (79.26 hours X $48.05/hour).  For the 5,219 

institutions the total cost is $19,876,892.

1,612 Proprietary institutions 

886,438 responses X .07 hours = 62,051 burden hours


